
Seventh  Day  Adventist  anti-
Catholic billboard

California  chapter  executive  director  Ted  Mayer  took  this
picture of a billboard in Los Angeles. It is one of several
essentially identical billboard designs which have sprouted
across the country in recent months. A Seventh Day Adventist
splinter  group  –  repudiated  by  the  larger  church  –  is
responsible for the billboards. If you call the toll-free
number (Ted did) they send a cheap paperback book laced with
anti-Catholicism made to look scholarly (footnotes!). For the
record, there is nothing that can be done to block them but
you may let the appropriate advertising company know that you
are not pleased.
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